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After MHC, Meg, a physics major, received a Ph.D. from the University of 
North Carolina at Chapel Hill in 1967, and then in 1985, an MD from the 
University of Texas at San Antonio, after a residency at Pitt County 
Memorial Hospital.  She became an assistant professor at the Medical 
College of Ohio in 1993 as well as a Fellow at the University of North 
Carolina/Chapel Hill. In 1997, she became the Medical Director of Dialysis 
Clinic, Inc. At the time of her death, she lived in Burbank, CA. 
 
Rosemary Cox Masters remembers Meg from senior year in Pearsons as 
tall, quiet and thoughtful, but with an occasionally wicked sense of humor. 
Rosemary writes of  "conversations and spirited debates"  of the kind we all 
remember and treasure from dorm days. Meg was survived by a son, 
James C. and her sister, Sara. 

 
 


